
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s 

Pohatcong Valley Groundwater Contamination Superfund Site  

Water Line Installation Public Information Sessions 

 

 

DATE:  Monday, July 31, 2017 

TIME:  2pm – 4pm or 6pm – 8pm 

PLACE:  Greenwich Township Municipal Building 

   321 Greenwich Street, Stewartsville, NJ 08886 

 

OR 

 

DATE:  Wednesday, August 2, 2017 

TIME:  2pm – 4pm or 6pm – 8pm 

PLACE:  Franklin Township Municipal Building 

   2093 Rt. 57, Broadway, NJ 08808  

 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will be holding two (2) informal public 

information sessions on the dates and at the locations listed above. The sessions will be about 

EPA’s plans to install water supply mains and connections in portions of Franklin and 

Greenwich Townships for properties threatened or impacted by groundwater contamination 

related to the Pohatcong Valley Groundwater Contamination Superfund Site (Site).  There will 

be no formal presentation – just an opportunity to drop by any time between the hours listed 

above to ask questions about the plan to construct water mains and service lines associated with 

the Site’s remedial activities.  

 

Please feel free to stop by either date and at any time within the hours listed above. 

 

EPA, Rio Tinto and their respective contractors will be available to discuss the activities 

associated with the installation of the water mains such as access to your property, 

constructability assessments, estimated construction schedule, and property restoration.   

 

For further information, please call Pat Seppi, EPA’s Community Liaison, at (646) 369-0068 or 

by email at seppi.pat@epa.gov.  Additional information is available on the Pohatcong Site 

website:  https://www.epa.gov/superfund/pohatcong-valley-groundwater   
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